
 

 
 

 
 
 WRITER'S DIRECT NUMBER: (630) 955-6594 

DIRECT FAX: (630) 955-4273 
INTERNET: Michael.Roth@icemiller.com 

 
Aug 12, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Mail to: 
Laff, Allison <LaffA@naperville.il.us> 
 
Allison Laff, AICP 
Deputy Director – Planning & Development 
TED Business Group 
City Of Naperville 
400 S. Eagle Street 
Naperville. IL 60540 
 
RE: City Gate West / PZC 20-1-022 

 
Dear Allison: 

This will confirm that on August 3, 2020, Petitioner, Inter-Continental Real Estate & 
Development Corp. received from counsel for Calamos Property Holdings LLC (“Calamos”) 90 
days written notice of termination of the License and Joint Marketing Agreement.  As such, 
without more Petitioner’s rights to proceed with the bridge over IL Rt. 59 and the branding 
agreed to by Calamos and included in the City Gate West Petition will terminate on November 1, 
2020.   

Until then, the Agreement remains in effect.  Therefore, as we discussed with you, 
Petitioner will proceed with case # PZC 20-1-022 and this project as presented in the petition but 
without the bridge, and possibly under different branding.  Any modified branding will conform 
to the size, location, and styles as generally presented in the petition and as will be presented at 
the City hearings and meetings.  All other aspects of the project remain unchanged.  

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
ICE MILLER LLP /s/ Michael M. Roth  

Michael M. Roth 
cc: Aristotle Halikias 

C\1544016.1 


